
           
 

                                                   
                                                   
                                                     

                                                         
                           

 
                                                       

                                                       
                                                 

 
                                                         
                                                         

                   
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

  

 

Brennan, Charlotte 

From: March, Jemma 
Sent: 19 January 2018 16:22 
To: Programme Officer 
Cc: 'Ottewell, Stephen'; Chrusciak, Alex; Planning Policy Team 
Subject: Correction to document LP/S/26 Late and unduly made representations 

For the attention of the Inspector, 

We have identified a minor omission from the document LP/S/26, Late and Unduly Made Representations, in respect of the representation by Garth Hanlon (Savills (UK) Ltd 
on behalf of Abel Homes Ltd) on policy H0U 2. Whilst the main representation was included in the document, additional supporting technical documents including a Bird, 
Bat and Hedgerow Report and a Landscape and Visual Impact Assessment was not. These were submitted by the consultee at the same time and therefore should be 
included in the record of late and unduly made representations, attached to his representation. It must be noted that the Council does not seek to amend their response to 
this representation as detailed in the document LP/S/27 Council Response to Late/Unduly Made Representations. 

We have produced a corrected version of LP/S/26 which includes the omitted part of Garth Hanlon’s representation as an appendix (appendix 1). We would like to add this 
to the evidence base. I presume for clarity and transparency this will require adding to the evidence base as a new document, labelled as the updated version complete 
with a new reference number, as opposed to replacing LP/S/26 Late and unduly made representations with the corrected version. Please could you confirm this approach? 

The document is a large file. We would like to improve the speed at which we send documents which exceed email attachment size limits. Could you confirm whether you 
are able to accept documents using the website ‐We Transfer https://wetransfer.com/ ‐ or an alternative provider. If this is not appropriate it will be sent to you on a CD. A 
printed copy will also be produced and sent to you. 

Regards, 

Jemma 

Jemma March BA(hons), MA, MRTPI | Principal Planning Policy Officer | Breckland District Council 
DDI: 01362 656239 
Email: jemma.march@capita.co.uk 
Elizabeth House, Walpole Loke, Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 1EE 

Commercial in Confidence 

Think of the environment...please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to 
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